
 
Dear Parent/ Carer,  
We are looking forward to welcoming your child into S1 at Linlithgow Academy in 
August.  We were unable to host the P7 transition evening in March due to the COVID 19 
situation and therefore are running a live webinar to replace this session.  
 
Date - Monday 8th June 
Time -  7pm  
Duration - 90 mins max  
Platform - Zoom ( hosted and facilitated by LA Parent Council )  
 
Outline of the evening 
The Senior Management Team at Linlithgow Academy will present information about the 
school including our support structure, channels for communication and our curriculum as it 
usually operates.  
There will be an opportunity for questions at the end of the presentation and an exit poll to 
gather feedback on the session.  We may not be able to answer all questions and will use 
unanswered questions to inform our next steps and communications. 
 
Due to the rapidly changing landscape around COVID 19, we will be unable to discuss or 
share information around plans for June or the initial return to school in August but we will 
of course inform you of details as they emerge over the coming weeks.  
  
There will be a further groupcall later in the week with the Zoom invitation which you can 
use to join the session.  
 
 
 
Karen Jarvis 
Headteacher 
Linlithgow Academy 
Braehead Road 
Linlithgow 
EH49 6EH 
  
01506 843211 
 


